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Summary/Abstract This year has been very productive in terms of the development of 

my academic career. I have had several papers published or accepted 
for publication, and I have been invited to speak at the Northwest 
component of the Angle Society, as well as the PCSO meeting in 
Monterey this fall. I continue to serve on the editorial board of the 
Journal of Evidence-Based Dentistry, and several of my reviews have 
been published. I have attached a current copy of my biosketch for 
your review. 
 
The NIDCR K-22 Career Development Award that I applied for 
received a score of 231. 
This was slightly above the cutoff score, but I plan to revise the 
application and resubmit 
it in July. I also have applied for the K-12 Career Development 
Award in the Western 
 
Consortium. Hopefully, I will begin work on one of these projects by 
the end of 2002. 
 
I continue to be involved with three funded projects — Invisalign, 
interceptive orthodontic services in a Medicaid population, and TMD 
in adolescents. Additionally, I received an Award form the University 
of Washington to investigate the distribution of orthodontic services 
in Washington state. In particular, we wifi determine the amount of 
orthodontic services provided by general dentists, pedodontists, and 
orthodontists. I also continue to serve on several graduated student 
research committees. 
My teaching responsibilities for the graduate students have remained 
similar over the past year - I coordinate the graduate seminar one 
morning per week, and I serve as director of our Journal Club course. 
My undergraduate teaching responsibilities increased substantially 
this year, as I taught the major undergraduate orthodontic course. 
Also, I was invited to be an instructor this past April at the Tweed 
Course in Tucson. 
 
Again, I would like to thank the AAOF for generously supporting the 
next generation of orthodontic educators with these Faculty 
Development Awards. 
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